
Benghal Dayflower (Commelina benghalensis)
Brief history of occurrence in NATL
Benghali Day Flower has been reported only once in NATL.  In an email of 11Mar2011, DPI botanist Dick Weaver reported that the DPI herbarium had a sheet substantiating its occurrence along the DPI Trail on 28Sep2005.  It is an aggressive invasive of field crops but seems unlikely to ever be a threat in NATL.  It is not listed as an invasive species in FLEPPC’s 2011 List.


